From: Marizom b
Sent: 16 February 2016 14:22
To: Fowler, David

Subject: 2015/3184/P Additional Photographs

Dear Mr Fowler,

Additional photographs regarding planning proposal, which will effect 2 Tower Mansions.
Technically it should lose only one bedroom from the developers plans to retain the views and retain

the natural light.

Regards
Mari Byrne















